
 
To whom it may concern, and possible future Members, 
 
The installation committee of ASAER – Angolan Renewable Energy Association, recently 
created, has the pleasure to invite you to participate in it’s first public act towards renewable 
energy development and promotion in Angola. We have prepared a simple and short survey 
that we invite you to answer. You’ll find questions regarding renewable energies in Angola, 
and we also invite you to give your opinion about the direction that an association as ASAER 
should take. We are taking the first steps and we would like to count on your cooperation to 
help you accurately and as efficiently as possible.  
 
Here you can access the survey and answer following the guided steps. Don’t forget to forward 
this email to a friend that shares some interest or the same concern, given that the deadline is 
30th April 2020. 
 
We remind you that ASAER is an association governed by private law, nonprofit and has the 
mission to promote and develop renewable energies in Angola. We are strongly convinced that 
by developing and promoting the use of this energy source, we are preserving the 
environment and at the same time contributing heavily to the sustainable socio-economic 
development of our country. 
 
We thank you in advance for your interest and participation, and we hope that soon you’ll be 
part of our association. 
 
With renewable and ecological salutations, 
 
The installation committee of ASAER – Angolan Renewable Energy Association 
Email : inquerito@asaer.co.ao / geral.asaer@gmail.com  
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